
PTA NOTICE 

Save the PTA 
The current PTA have all decided it is time to 
step down and feel it is time to hand over the 
reins to some new faces with new ideas!  

We would like to take this opportunity to 
thank each of the PTA members who have 
given up their time over the past 2-5 years! 

The current PTA members have managed to 
fit in meetings and events around working and 
family life not to mention other activities, 
which has been challenging getting us all 
together at times! 

We have run the committee on very low 
numbers for a long time and we are no longer 
able to continue. 

We are encouraging you as parents to step up 
and join the committee to prevent it from 

folding and from the children and your bank 
balance suffering! The PTA contributes a lot 
towards activities and others things that 
reduces the cost the parents have to 
contribute. 

It is a vital resource to the school so please do 
not let it collapse because you feel you do not 
have the time to commit, any help is welcome. 

All roles are required; Chairperson, Secretary, 
Treasurer and committee members. 

This does not take up as much time as you 
would imagine, for the sake of our children 
please take your turn even if it is only for one 
year, who knows you may enjoy it, we have! 

What: PTA AGM 
When: 30 November 2018 at 3.10pm 
Where: Classroom 1 
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